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[bookmark: _GoBack]The club continued to compete at Intermediate level in both codes.  The hurlers were unlucky to be eliminated in the second round of the championship as a result of conceding a late goal in a game they dominated throughout.  The footballers were paired with Cobh who gave a walkover being unable to travel to Monkstown due to inclement weather.  The junior hurling team competed in the newly form City Division competitions.   
